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We want to thank all the volunteers, interns and colleagues who have
added their skills and passions to the work of the Foundation in 2013. 
Notably we thank the PPAF Board, Senior Fellows and Associates, who

contribute their time, energy and support.  They are listed on the
Foundation's website.

We thank also our funders, donors, supporters and collaborators
who have greatly contributed to our work.
Happy New Year and a Peaceful 2014 to all!
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We especially thank PPAF's 2013 interns:
Daniele Assuncao (Brazil) (EF International School)

Oksana Gapyuk (Mercy College)
Raina Kadavil (White Plains High School)
Nadejda Orlowski (Macalester College)

Nithin Paul (Thomas Jefferson Medical College)
Lena Rubin (Hastings High School)

Keith Uffer (SUNY New Paltz)
 

Our volunteer accountants:
Matt Jones (Mercy College)

Richard Barbieri 
Nadirah Sherman (Mercy College)

Elizabeth Santos (Mercy College), and
Denise Stefano, Chair of the Accounting Program

(Mercy College), who has given invaluable guidance
 

Translators, who have generously donated
their time and skills:

Claude Chaptal
Mireille Chirignan

Alex Orlowski
 

Volunteers who made our April 4 conference
at the UN a success:

Michael Ambrozek, Photographer
Meron Demisse (Bard Graduate School)

Vanessa Van Arendonk (NYU)
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Shamir Hyman (Mercy College)
Anna Kostyk

Sharmeen Pasha
Ruchi Shah (University of Pennsylavnia)

 

Collaborating organizations in Haiti:
Art Creation Association for Children

Artisans Association of SouthEast Haiti
Association of Farmers and Distillers of Leogane

Hotel Cap Lamandou
Konbit Pour Ayiti (Konpay)

 
Organizational Funders, Donors, Supporters and Collaborators:

The Permanent Mission of Benin to the United Nations
The Community Church of New York - Unitarian Universalist

Consulate of Haiti in New York
The Embassy of the Dominican Republic in the

United Kingdom of Great Britain and North Ireland
Global Alliance for Clean Cookstoves
Inter-American Development Bank

New York Rotary Foundation
Path to Haiti Business Consulting LLC

Project C.U.R.E.
Resource Furniture

Road Scholar
Social Tap, Inc.

Sustainable Technology Systems, Inc.
United Nations Association of Greater Philadelphia

United Nations Association Southern NY State Division
and its Energy Project

United Nations Office for Partnerships
 

We especially thank our many individual donors who
contributed to PPAF in 2013.

 

 Please Make A Gift Now to help PPAF continue its work
to help families and small businesses!  Your online
Donation before midnight or postmarked in 2013 will
give you a tax deduction this year.  
 
 

How You Can Work with the Foundation
 
To stay up-to-date, Like us on Facebook, join us on Linked In and sign up for our
Twitter feed.  Your contributions make it possible for the Foundation to continue our
work in bringing organizations and people together for sustainable development,
clean energy and better health. 
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(1)  Donate Directly.  It's quick, safe and easy to give online. Go to
www.ppafoundation.org and click on the donation button you prefer.  Please
consider a monthly gift.   You can also mail a check directly to Dr. David Stillman,
PPAF, 166 Edgars Lane, Hastings-on-Hudson, NY 10706, USA.  The Foundation is a
501(c)3 non-profit organization.  For more information, email
ppafoundation@gmail.com. 
 

(2)    If you live in Connecticut, Massachusetts, New York, New
Jersey, Pennsylvania,  Maryland, Delaware, the District of Columbia or Illinois, you
can help by changing your electricity provider to Viridian Energy.  (Depending on
where you live, you may also be able to switch your gas provider. In Virginia Viridian
provides only natural gas.)  This saves you money, supports green energy and
provides a smaller carbon footprint, with the Foundation earning a small fee. 
Click here to learn more, and feel free to contact us. Go to
www.viridian.com/PPAF   (Have your current electricity bill handy) or call
914-478-3450; e-mail ppafoundation@gmail.com.  You can watch a great 2-minute
video by clicking at the top right on our Viridian page. 
 
If you have considered adding solar panels to your home, VIridian has partnered with
Solar City, the #1 residential solar company in the U.S.  Viridian and Solar City are
offering a 20-year contract and free installation.  You will reduce your electricity bill
significantly.  
 
(3)  Volunteer, serve as an intern, or get involved as a professional. 
Use the information above to contact us.  Volunteer positions are available in
fundraising,  research and business development and in translating from English to
French and to Kreyol.
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